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Dr. Alpesh Gandhi                                                                      23rd November 2020 
President FOGSI-India 
 
Dear Dr. Alpesh Gandhi, 
 
NOMINATION OF SPEAKERS FOR AOFOG 2022 
 
I hope this letter finds all of you safe and well. 
 
As you have already been made aware, the AOFOG Congress in Bali will now be held from 23-26 May 
2022. Due to the continuing uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 situation, the Organising 
Committee felt that the most prudent course of action was to plan this Congress as a “Hybrid 
Congress”. 
 
As part of our preliminary preparations, all National Society members in benefit are invited to submit 
a list of proposed speakers from their Society for consideration by the Scientific Committee. The 
Congress will cover all aspects of Obstetrics & Gynaecology including Education, Training, 
Medicolegal, Sexual Health, Contraception, Abortion and Gender Issues. Please follow this format 
when submitting your list: 
 
NAME: /SALUTATION (Dr / Professor): 
AFFILIATED INSTITUTION / HOSPITAL: 
TOPIC 1: 
TOPIC 2: 
CONTACT EMAIL: 

 
As there are many talented and well recognised speakers among your members, we look forward to 
receiving between 10 and 15 names from each National Society. The Scientific Committee in 
consultation with the AOFOG Executive Board will make the final selection based on the scientific 
requirements of the Congress while ensuring an equitable distribution among our National Society 
members. 
 
If the conditions for travel are safe in 2022, we would encourage participation in person. As with 
previous AOFOG Congresses, we are not in a position to cover the cost of travel and accommodation. 
However, speakers confirming participation by 1 June 2021 will enjoy a 20% discount on the 
Registration Fee while those from Low Resource Countries (LRC) will enjoy a 35% discount. (Low 
Resource countries are: Bangladesh, Cambodia, Egypt, India, Laos, Mongolia, Myanmar, Nepal, 
Pakistan, Papua New Guinea, Philippines, Sri Lanka and Vietnam.) 
 

If conditions are not safe for travel in 2022, you may elect to make your presentation virtually and you 
will be given the option to do so by the third quarter of 2021. 
 
We look forward to receiving your list of proposed speakers by 31 March 2021. 
 
With kind regards, 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Rohana Haththotuwa 
Secretary General-AOFOG 

 
         

 

 

 

 


